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ARI A ON BULLETI
[MSIB #47-14]

December 16, 2014
Delaware River Safety Zone — New Years Fireworks

To mitigate the risks associated with a fireworks display, the Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay
is establishing a temporary safety zone in the Delaware River near Philadelphia, Pennsylvania.
The safety zone will be effective on December 31, 2014 from 5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. and again
from 11:30 p.m. to 12:30 a.m. The zone spans from the Pennsylvania shore to the New Jersey
shore and is bounded in the south by a line from position 39-56.18N, 075-08.30W to 39-56.17N,
075-07.56W and bounded to the north by the Ben Franklin bridge. Mariners will not be allowed
to transit during the times when the safety zone is active. The Coast Guard Captain of the Port’s
representative will be on scene and can be contacted on VHF channel 16. Entry into, transiting,
or anchoring within the safety zone is prohibited unless authorized by the Captain of the Port,
Delaware Bay, or her on-scene representative. Once operations are concluded, an informational
broadcast will inform mariners that the safety zone is no longer being enforced.

If you have any questions regarding the contents of this bulletin or the expectations of the
Captain of the Port, please contact the Waterways Management staff at (215) 271-4814 or the
Situation Unit Controller at (215) 271-4807.
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